
Noeleen Keavey 

From: Noeleen Keavey 
Sent: 12 April 2018 14:lO 
To: 'elaine.oreilly@ kilkennycoco.ie' 
Subject: P1069-01 William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company 

Ms. Annette Fitzpatrick 
Administrative Oficer, Planning Section 
Kilkenny County Council 
County Hall 
John Street 
Kilkenny 

12/04/2018 Reg. No: P1069-01 

Dear Ms. Fitzpatrick 

I acknowledge receipt of your email on 11 April 2018 in relation to  a licence application in respect of William Connolly 
& Sons Unlimited Company, Grange Lower, Goresbridge, County Kilkeny, R95 EKH4 (Reg. No. P1069-01). 

I am to advise you that your letter will be treated as a formal submission and will be considered as part of the 
examination and processing of the application. Your comments will be taken into account when determining same. 

Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including your submission, are available to view on 
the Agency's website www.epa.ie. You can also make further submissions via the Agency's website. You may subscribe 
to  updates on this licence application through RSS Feeds to  receive notifications regarding this application directly to 
vour email account. 

The details of the proposed determination by the Agency will be automatically notified to you in accordance with the 
requirements of the EPA Act 1992 as amended. 

Yours sincerely 
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